
You Are Invited to Join the Adventure of  Cub Scouts! 

Cub Scouting is a fun and exciting program for all boys in 1st thru 5th grades where guys get to do fun stuff like hiking, 
fishing, camping, shooting bows & arrows and much more. Pack 114 of McKinley School wants to invite YOU to come 

to our Join Cub Scouts Event on Thursday, September 17th at 6:30 pm in the McKinley School Gym. 
We hope to see you there.  Come and check out the FUN! 

For more information or with questions contact Jill Dreyer at (563) 262-8382. 

A parent or Guardian must attend with each boy. Registration fees will be collected so please bring your checkbook. 



 
McKinley has a long-standing tradition of having great interest in the Cub Scouting Program.  We offer the 

Scouting program for boys in 1st thru 5th grade. 

We have a great group of dedicated leaders and parent volunteers that work with each grade of scouts to 
help them get the most of the scouting program. Our monthly pack meetings meet primarily on Monday 
evenings. Den meetings will be scheduled in the next week. We work on a host of skills, crafts and fun ac-

tivities. 

Our contacts for our Scouting program are: 
Cub Master – Dan Dreyer  262-8382 

Committee Pack Chair – Jill Dreyer 262-8382 

 

Our pack meets monthly and celebrates the following themes and activities 

September – Recruitment Fun Night/Popcorn Kick-off 
October - Campfire/Halloween Party & HALT (Halloween at Loud Thunder) 

November – Holiday Service Project 
December- Christmas Party 

January - Everyone's Favorite - THE PINEWOOD DERBY! 
February - Blue & Gold Banquet - Scout Advancement Ceremonies 

March - Cake Auction 
April - Family Fun & Game Night 

May - Scout Graduation/Bridging Ceremony 

June-July-August - Action packed Summertime Activities including: Cub Day Camp, The QC Bandits Base-
ball Game, McKinley School Yard Clean-up, Family Picnic and much, much more! 

 

We’d love to have you as part of our scouting family. 

Plan to join us Thursday, September 17th at 6:30 pm @ McKinley for Recruitment Fun Night 

You can be a Scout for only $3 a month AND receive a monthly Boy’s Life Magazine! 
Every NEW SCOUT will receive a FREE Minecraft prize for signing up with Scouts! 

Want to join but can’t attend the Fun Night? No problem, contact Jill Dreyer or send an email to  
Hilary.Tanner@Scouting.org today! 
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